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FF 
                                    
Hello Members, 
 

Just got back today from Corvettes at Carlisle.  Our travelling companions 

were Norm and Sue Wood and Brent and Paula AuCoin.   Believe it or not I 

was the only one in our group driving a Corvette.   Norm decided to bring 

the Traverse and Brent was driving his 2004 Thunderbird.   Why the  

T-Bird you ask?  Well the objective was to drive to Carlisle and after the 

event drive to Washington DC and board the Auto Train to Florida.   
 

There was one little mishap along the way.  Thirty minutes from our hotel 

destination Brent radioed he had a problem, the T--Bird was overheating.   

Minutes later in 95 degree heat with trucks barreling by, he had pulled off 

the road and contacted the State Police who dispatched a wrecker.  Lucky 

for Brent there was a Ford dealer 2 miles away.  They found and installed 

a new radiator hose in forty-eight hours.   
 

Finally we all got settled in our hotel rooms and were ready for day one.  I 

was at Carlisle in 2019 as part of the New England Caravan to the NCM.  

That time I had ACS install front and rear Carbon Flash Rock Guards and 

was happy I did.  This time I would have been tempted to add something 

else from ACS, however being a Canadian company they were not allowed 

over the border. 
 

This year we braved the intense heat in search for something new.  

Thanks to Dan and Claudia Feidler, Joe and Carol Michalik, David Bright 

and Howie and Robin Sousa, we had tents and chairs to protect from the 

sun and enjoy sharing what treasure was on the midway.  Norm, Brent 

and I all bought premium front towing hooks.  The list of purchases is way 

too long for me to itemize so you will have to wait until we meet again to 

get all the details. 
 

So, what's the best thing about Carlisle?  I am sure it is many things to 

every individual.  Members in our club tell me they have been going for 

twenty years or more.  It probably boils down to all the cars and all the 

people.  Everyone from around the country is so friendly and happy to 

share their knowledge about your particular vehicle or the newest 

Corvette. 
 

Continued on page 3 
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Gate City Corvette Club is one of the hundreds of Corvette clubs throughout the United States and Canada.    

The purpose of GCCC is to make being a Corvette owner more fun.  GCCC meets at 7:00 pm the second 

Thursday of the month at MacMulkin Chevrolet, 3 Marmon Drive, Nashua, New Hampshire. 

First Word                              David Osgood 
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Some of you are planning to go to the 20th Anniversary Cruising Downtown Classic Car Show in 

Manchester, NH on September 4th.  The following weekend we have a group of members going to Loon 

Mountain Resort for the New England Caravan Reunion September 9th – 12th.  Lots happening! 

Please note:  Because so many of our members will be away at the reunion on our regular club meeting 

night, the board has decided to move the regular meeting to Friday, September 16th (the 3rd Friday of the 

month).  I will be sending out an email with more information.   

I am probably missing something; however, I know Norm was working on his newsletter piece the 

other day so he will fill in the blanks. 

Looking forward to seeing you all at the next meeting! 

Best, 

David Osgood 

President 
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Gate City Corvette Club 
 

                              Contact List 
 
President            Newsletter Editor 
David Osgood     Allie DeCampo 
(603) 521-7075     (603) 494-8047    

 davidalden@aol.com                                allie_decampo@comcast.net 
 

Vice President     Social Media Director   
Norm Wood     Larry Shields     
(603) 759-2595     (603) 673-9653 
woodnorman@comcast.net  larry.shields@comcast.net 

 
Secretary      IT Director    
Allie DeCampo     Dave Hill      
(603) 494-8047     (603) 860-8737     
allie_decampo@comcast.net  davennh@comcast.net 

    
Treasurer      Spring Fling 
Dean Gagne     Dean Gagne 
(603) 472-2865     (603) 472-2865 
dean_gagne@yahoo.com   dean_gagne@yahoo.com 

 
Officer-at-Large    Sunshine     
Brent AuCoin     Jill Dupont 
(603) 547-0968     (603) 624-1104 
woodboundview1@msn.com      jilldupont@comcast.net 

 
 Membership Director   NCM Ambassador 

 Tom Stewart     Larry Goelz 
 (617) 947-9254         (603) 785-1258    
 thomas_Stewart@comcast.net     lstarrg@comcast.net 
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mailto:woodboundview1@msn.com
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Gate City Corvette Club Meeting 
 

Thursday, September 16, 2021 
 

MacMulkin Chevrolet 
3 Marmon Drive 

Nashua, NH 
 

6:30 Social 
7:00 Business Meeting 

 

Please note the September meeting  
is the 3rd Thursday of this month  

 
David Osgood, President 

 

davidalden@aol.com 
 

(603) 553-2033 
 
 

Hope to see you there! 

 

 

 

 

mailto:davidalden@aol.com
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Activities Corner 
 

As I write this article I am in Carlisle, PA attending Corvettes at Carlisle.  This year the 

weather has been brutally hot and humid.  As we roam the fairgrounds, we are constantly 

looking for shade.  There are several members here with pop-up tarps so we stop by to rest 

and recuperate in their shade.  Attendance is fair, better than last year but nowhere near 

what it was in past years.  Also vendor attendance seems to be down about 30% mostly I 

suspect due to Covid concerns.  
 

It is still amazing to walk around and look at all the Corvettes to see how owners have 

personized their cars from Captain America to Darth Vader to Batman and many others.  It’s 

also amazing to walk around all the vendor tents thinking I don’t need anything for my car, 

then walk out of the tent with accessories I didn’t know existed and a few hundred dollars 

less in my wallet.  The joys of owning a Corvette!  No signs of a C8 Z06 at the Chevrolet tent 

but they did announce the 2023 C8 Z06 will be revealed on October 26, 2021.  The GM tent 

had the new colors for 2022 on display with many engineers on hand to answer any questions. 
 

I am into my 3rd day here and yes; I found some new accessories I have purchased that I 

didn’t know I needed.  Today I am stopping by the Ron Fellows/Spring Mountain Driving 

School to set up my dates to attend.  Each day as we tour the grounds, we seem to discover 

new items or things we missed the day before.  OK, after 3 full days of walking in this heat, 

drinking fluids (keeping hydrated) and looking for shade, I am done and ready to go home. 

Members that made this endurance run were Dan & Claudia Feidler, Joe & Carol Michalik, 

David & Ellen Osgood, Brent & Paula AuCoin, Dave Bright, Jim Ecke, Norm & Susan Wood and 

Tom & Victoria Thompson (honorary members).  If more members came then sorry I missed 

you in the crowds and heat. 

 

VP/Activities Director                                       Norm Wood  
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                Batman, Darth Vader, and Captain America  

 

Coming up on Saturday, September 4th is the 20th Anniversary Cruising Downtown Manchester.  

I am sending out email about that show and I plan to attend.  It’s a fun day to socialize and 

walk around to see all the vehicles.  
 

Please note:  The president, vice president, and several other members will be attending the 

Caravan Reunion at Loon Mountain on September 9th- 12th and, therefore, the September club 

meeting has been rescheduled to the third Thursday of this month, September 16th. 
 

Also, the Vettes to Vets that was scheduled for September 25th has been cancelled again this 

year due to Covid 19.  There will be a box truck set up at the hotel “start point” in Billerica, 

MA for donation collection for the Veterans on Sunday, September 26th.  President David 

Osgood is thinking of forming a caravan from Nashua to ride down with any members that 

would still like to contribute items for the Veterans.  There will be more information to follow 

at the meeting and in emails.  
 

So now I am thinking about moving our annual Castle in the Clouds cruise and picnic from 

Sunday, October 3rd to Saturday, September 25th.  I am thinking the weather will be warmer 

in September.  I need input from the members.  Is this a good day?  What date works best for 

you?  Please send me a short email with your preference.  
 

Hope to see everyone at the club meeting on Thursday, September 16th. 
 

Norm Wood, Vice President 
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Gate City Corvette Club 
 

Annual Fall Picnic 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Castle in the Clouds 
Date to be Announced 

 

(Rain TBA) 
 

Meeting at Bonsai Restaurant  

(Exit 1 on Route 101) 
 

Arrival time:  To be announced  
 

Contact Norm & Susan Wood if you plan to attend.  

Please let them know if you will be providing a buffet item 

and if you plan to caravan with the group. 

 

603-759-2595 or woodnorman@comcast.net 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:woodnorman@comcast.net
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President:  The August 12, 2021 Gate City Corvette Club meeting was held at MacMulkin Chevrolet in 

Nashua.  Many of us arrived at 6:30 to socialize prior to the meeting.  (The showroom is filling up with 

new C8s!)  David began the meeting by thanking MacMulkin for the use of their conference room.  He 

took a count for dinner and it was decided to gather afterwards at Bahama Breeze.    

 

David said that he had reached out to the organizers of an upcoming car show at the Tuscan Village in 

Salem.  He was told the show is already at capacity but to check back next year when they will have 

more parking spaces available.   
 

Membership Director:  Tom Stewart introduced potential new member Jim Galletly.  Jim has a 1998 

Nassau Blue/tan interior Corvette.   Later in the meeting, Tom welcomed new member Mike Diamond 

who has a 2017 Long Beach Red coupe. 

 
Vice President/Activities Director:  Norm and Brent have been working together to organize 
activities that members will enjoy.   They would appreciate getting your feedback.  What types of 
activities are of most interest you as we wrap up summer and enter the fall season?   
 
Officer at Large:  Brent AuCoin reviewed upcoming cruises and events.  Please see the VP/Activities 
report and Officer-at-Large report in this newsletter. 
 

Norm and Brent talked about the following New England events: 
 

 Car show at White River Junction on Saturday, August 21, 2021  

 Bay State Auto, August 29, 2021   

 Corvettes at Carlisle for a long weekend.  A big turnout is expected this year.  You can expect General 

Motors displays, after-market and flea market vendors, food vendors, and lots and lots of Corvettes. 

 Manchester Elm Street Cruise, September 4, 2021  

 New England Caravan Reunion, September 9 – 12, 2021   

 Castle in the Clouds – Norm is checking on the date to make sure the field will be available.  More 

information to come. 

 Ashby (MA)  Annual Car Show for Veterans,  September 5, 2021    

Secretary:  Allie thanked members for their contributions to the newsletter and asked that everyone 

send photos and write-ups after attending any type of Corvette activities or events.   Also, please send 

anything else that you feel would be of interest to the club.  Your input provides us with ideas and 

information that can be of benefit to all.  A motion to accept the secretary’s report was made and 

accepted.   

 
Treasurer:  Dean Gagne was unable to attend the meeting.    
 

Jim McLaughlin made us aware that there have been vandals at the Target Show tearing things out 

from under the hoods of cars at the show.    

Secretary’s Report                                  Allie DeCampo 
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National Corvette Museum:  Larry Goelz talked about the NCM Caravan that occurs every 5 years.  
The Caravan for 2024 is currently being planned and registration will begin in 2022.  There will be 
more information available in the coming months and also presented at the event at Loon Mountain 
this September.   Larry urges everyone to check out the Museum’s website and consider becoming a 
member.   Please contact Larry with questions about the 2024 Caravan or the NCM in general.   
 

Congratulations to Larry Goelz who has recently taken on the role of GCCC Ambassador to the National 
Corvette Museum.  (Please see his report on pages 14 - 15.) 
 

Norm talked about plans for Spring Fling 2022.  A committee has been formed and they are exploring 
venues.   
 

The winner of the 50/50 was Larry Shields.  The winner of the member drawing was not present.   
 

David adjourned the meeting at 8:05 pm.   
 
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
 

That Poor Vette 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This poor 2020 C8 Stingray is our sad story of the month.  The owner, a North Carolinian, had arranged 

to sell the car the next day and decided to take the car out for one “last hurrah”.  So he pulled it out onto 

the highway… gunned it… and promptly lost control of the car sending it off the road and into a ditch, 

where it finally came to rest on its side.  The driver was not hurt, a tow truck was able to get the rubber 

side back down… and police have charged the driver with reckless driving.  It was not stated if the 

pending sale fell through, or was at least deeply discounted. 

 

(https://www.witn.com/2021/08/23/corvette-owner-takes-sports-car-out-last-hurrah-before-selling-it/) 

 

TPV contributed by Larry Shields 

 

 

https://www.witn.com/2021/08/23/corvette-owner-takes-sports-car-out-last-hurrah-before-selling-it/
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Gate City Corvette Club Membership Report 

To Join Gate City Corvette Club, visit our website 

http://www.gatecitycorvetteclub.com/ 

and click on the Membership Info Link 

For more information, please contact:  Tom Stewart, Membership Director  

(617) 947-9254 or email thomas_stewart@comcast.net 

70 Members – 4 Honored – 4 Honorary 

 

Join us in celebrating the September birthdays! 

 

 

 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

Steve Chaplin  9/26 

Paula Aucoin  9/30 
 

If you do not see your birthday listed and wish to be included, please send your date 

of birth (month and day) to Tom Stewart at the phone number or email address 

above. 

 

 

Membership Director                                      Tom Stewart 

http://www.gatecitycorvetteclub.com/
mailto:thomas_stewart@comcast.net
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Member Hints and Tips 

 If you are an Amazon shopper, use the https://smile.amazon.com URL to have Amazon donate a 

portion of your purchase price to your favorite charity, and we hope that you will select the 

National Corvette Museum!  Every little bit helps to preserve the Corvette treasures at the 

museum. 
 

 Consider becoming a member of the National Corvette Museum. 
 

 Remember to Save the Wave! 

 

 

Embroidered Club Clothing   
 

Maverick's Stitch and Screen  

522 Amherst Street, Unit 28 

Nashua, New Hampshire  

Contact Norma or Nathan 603-521-8358  

maverickstitchandscreen.com 
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
 

Please welcome our newest member  

Mike Diamond 

Mike has a beautiful 2017 Long Beach Red coupe 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

https://smile.amazon.com/
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APART BUT NEVER FORGOTTEN 
 

by Tony Centrella 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last March, I sold my beautiful Velocity Yellow C6-Z06 to Corvette Mike because I was upgrading to a 

C7-Z06 which I purchased from club member, Dave Bright, and who could ever resist the car that won 

five trophies in our last Spring Fling including Best in Show…but back to my story.  Sometimes when 

we sell one of our toys in order to make room for a newer toy, we often wonder where it has ended up 

and if the new owners are enjoying it as much as we did.  

 

My C6 was in Corvette Mike's showroom for about one week and then just disappeared.  I assumed it 

had been sold and I later found out that it had been sold to a dealer in Pennsylvania.  I know this 

because the new owners contacted me on Instagram.  They told me they had found a MacMulkin parts 

receipt in the owner’s manual with my name and address and after a little detective work realized we 

were already friends on Instagram!   What were the chances?  Since I enjoy posting pictures of my car 

and the rides we've taken, she was positive she had the right person.  She told me this was their first 

Corvette and that they fell in love with the car at first sight and they were excited for the weather to 

improve so they could get out on the road and begin to enjoy their new ride.  

 

It's interesting to see how far these cars travel to find a new home and with social media how easy it is 

to make new friends to share their adventures.  I look forward to seeing future posts of my C6 and 

stories of where she's travelled.  
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Ambassador’s NCM Update 

 
As the GCCC Ambassador, I have goals to meet for the NCM.  For me to meet the goals I 

need each of you to let me know if you attend a museum event, purchase memberships, 

purchase raffle tickets, purchase bricks/tiles/bench, or make donations to the museum.  
 

NCM/MSP News:  

Rumor has it that the board is close to naming a new President/CEO. 

The museum is in the process of getting ready for the 27th Anniversary Celebration in September. 

After months of renovations, the new Stingray Grill opened with updated décor and a new, more 

expansive menu. 

A long-time employee of the museum, Connie Russell, recently retired after more than 25 years at the 

museum as the Executive Assistant to the President and CEO. 

Current Special Exhibits– “Corvette Powered” runs through 30 April 2022. 

 

NCM/MSP Events Update: 

 27th Anniversary Celebration at NCM on 2 - 4 Sept 

 MIM National Parks tour on 19 - 25 Sept 

 MIM 1-Lap of Kentucky – 4 tours – 27 Sept. – 2 Oct., 4 - 9 Oct., 11 - 16 Oct., 2 Oct., 18 - 23 Oct. 

 Vets ‘n Vettes on 4 – 6 November at NCM 

 NCM Ambassadors Annual Meeting on 2 – 3 November at NCM 

 NCM Kartplex – ongoing event 

 NCM Anniversary HPDE – 8/29 – 8/29 

 Corvette Racing Weekend by Michelin on October 15-16, 2021 

 

There are many other track experience packages offered. Go to https://www.motorsportspark.org/ 

for complete information on track offerings. 

National Corvette Museum 
 

Larry Goelz 

https://www.motorsportspark.org/
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NCM Raffle: 

Currently, there are 4 Corvettes being raffled by the museum: 

2022 Elkhart Lake Blue Convertible, drawing on 9/3/2021 

2021 Torch Red Coupe, drawing on 9/4/2021 

2022 Red Mist Coupe, drawing 9/23/2021 

To purchase tickets, go to https://raffle.corvettemuseum.org/index.cfm 

 

NCM Membership: 

Gate City Corvette Club members who belong to the NCM – XX members, x single, x family, x lifetime 

The museum exists to support the Corvette Enthusiasts worldwide and memberships are a large part 

of its sources of revenue.  If you are a current member please renew it, if you are not a member, please 

consider purchasing one of the membership levels.  To view membership levels and to 

purchase/renew a membership, go to https://www.corvettemuseum.org/support/membership/ 

 

Contributing to the NCM:  

Donations are one of several funding sources that the museum counts on for meeting its financial 

obligations annually.  Contributions can be made by: 

 

Becoming a member On-line monetary donations Purchase of raffle tickets 

Committing a portion of an estate to the museum  Setting up a regular donation 

Purchase of bricks, tiles, benches      Donation of a Corvette to the museum 

 

“The mission of the National Corvette Museum is to celebrate the Corvette’s invention and preserve the 

legendary automobile’s past, present, and future.  The museum will serve as an educational and 

research model for all to enjoy.” 

 

Please contact Larry Goelz 

for more information about the  

National Corvette Museum. 

 

lstarrg@comcast.net 

 

 

 

 

 

https://raffle.corvettemuseum.org/index.cfm
https://www.corvettemuseum.org/support/membership/
mailto:lstarrg@comcast.net
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by Larry Goelz 
 

Many of you know that Ingrid and I have a 1974 Alfa Romeo Spider which was purchased at the Owls 

Head Transportation Museum in 2009.  Since owning it we have had some work done on the 

“important” aspects of the vehicle such as engine head replacement.  All along I had wanted to have 

some restoration work done on the interior.  In the early fall of 2020, I dropped the vehicle off at Veloce 

Imports to have the interior redone – dash, console, etc.  There were also some other items needing 

attention – replace heater core, rerun speakers wiring for the radio, install new speakers, rubber floor 

mats, and some paint work. 

Time passed and I was notified that I could pick up the car (end of July).  This was good news as the 

summer was rapidly slipping away and I wanted to have the Alfa to enjoy.  On a Friday morning Ingrid 

and I went to pick up the car.  I discussed the work done with the shop owner and Ingrid left for home. 

Sometime later I also departed for home. 

On I-293 in Manchester as I was passing the Mall of NH, the accelerator had no response and it seemed 

the engine quit, but the tach showed RPM’s so I figured the accelerator linkage had an issue.  I was now 

just at the Brown Ave. exit so I took it and parked on the exit ramp.  I then called the shop to let them 

know what happened and was told the owner would be on his way to rescue me.           

                                                                                                                                                                                               

As I looked in the engine bay, I found one end of the 

linkage but could not find the other end so I called the 

shop back and explained what I had found.  The owner 

said he would bring some parts with him.  He arrived 

about 20 minutes later, looked at the situation, found 

the other end and proceeded to make a repair.  He said 

the parts were worn but should hold together to get 

home. 

 

I departed heading into Manchester via Brown Avenue 

then picked up Elm Street.  Approaching the 

intersection of Elm St. and Queen City Ave., the throttle 

again had no response.  Not wanting to be stuck at the 

intersection, I let out the clutch easily and the car 

moved very slowly through the intersection and I then 

parked the car halfway onto the Queen City Bridge 

curb/sidewalk. 

               Figure 1 Brown Avenue Exit 
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            Figure 2 Intersection Queen City Ave and Elm St.          Figure 3 Looking West Queen City Ave and Bridge St. 

 

Again, I called the shop and explained the situation.  I was told that the towing company they used 

would contact me to pick up the car.  It was lunch time when the towing company called and informed 

me that it would be another 30 minutes before someone would return from lunch and contact me.   

After one hour the towing company called.  I told the caller where I was located and he said he would 

be there in about fifteen minutes.  I then called Ingrid and 

told her what was happening and where she should meet 

me.  The tow truck showed up after 20 minutes and the 

driver put the car on the truck and left.  By now Ingrid was 

parked across the street and we headed for home. 

Earlier that morning I had left to pick up the Alf at 9 AM and 
after everything I got home at 3 PM.  Interestingly enough, 
of all the work done on the Alfa for the past 8 months none 
of it touched the linkage – it was old and finally failed!  What 
is next – we will see! 
 
Oh, the interior restoration is looking good and the paint 
touch up was well done, but there are some issues that still 
need to be addressed.  Welcome to the world of old vehicles 
and restoration work.   
 
I still love the Pagoda Yellow Alfa and it is a joy to drive!!! 
 
                                                                                                                                    Figure 4 Heading Back to the Shop 
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CORVETTES AT CARLISLE 2021 
August 26 – 29 

 

Photos provided by Jim Ecke 
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Thanks Jim for posting the photos! 
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Calendar of Events 
 

If you would like to attend the following events, please fire off an email to me at 

woodboundview1@msn.com so that we can keep a tally of how many cars/people will be attending.   

 

Also, should you find an event that is interesting, let us know and perhaps we can set up a caravan and 

travel together. 

 

Next Up   

 

 Manchester 20th Anniversary Cruise on Elm St. (10 – 4PM) ………… SAT, Sept 4  

 N.E. Caravan Reunion (Loon Mtn) Make Reservations NOW…    TH – SAT, Sept 9 - 11  

 Car Show at Castle in the Clouds (10-3PM) Reg: $20 Spectators $5SAT…   Oct 2 

 Castle in the Clouds GCCC Annual Fall Club Picnic ………………… SUN, Oct 3  

 Holiday Party ……………………………………………………….………. January 2022 

    

Events in red are planned Gate City Corvette Club Events                      

 

Weekly Cruises 
 

Sunday: Murphy’s Tap Room, Starts June 7 – Hours: 5 - 8 pm, Address: 393 NH 101, Bedford, NH 

https://www.newenglandautoshows.com/event/nh-bedford/ 

 

Monday:  Firing Line Cruise-in, Brown Ave, Manchester, NH 

 

Tuesday:  Open 

 

Wednesday:  Northside Grill, 5 – 9 pm, 323 Derry Road, Hudson, NH  

 

Thursday:  The Town Cabin:  Candia – Hours: 5 – 8 pm, Address: 285 Old Candia Road, Candia. NH (200-

300 cars) Exit 3 off of Route 101 East  https://m.facebook.com/events/town-cabin-deli-pub/candia-cruise-

night-event-by-candia-cruise-night/1490813514587740/ 

Officer-at-Large                                                      Brent AuCoin 

 

 

mailto:woodboundview1@msn.com
https://www.newenglandautoshows.com/event/nh-bedford/
https://m.facebook.com/events/town-cabin-deli-pub/candia-cruise-night-event-by-candia-cruise-night/1490813514587740/
https://m.facebook.com/events/town-cabin-deli-pub/candia-cruise-night-event-by-candia-cruise-night/1490813514587740/
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Bass Pros Shop Cruise-in 5 - 9 PM, 1 Bass Pro Drive, Foxboro, MA 

 

Friday:  Target Cruise Night – Hours: 5 pm, Address: 600 Amherst Street, Nashua, NH 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/834865626527570/ 

 

Please keep these dates in mind when making your seasonal plans as we enjoy seeing you all regularly.  

The monthly calendars are below.  Please be sure to confirm the dates and times of events before you plan 

to attend.  

 

 

              * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
A cool license plate for an “Artic White” Corvette! 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/834865626527570/
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SEP 2021 
 
SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

   01 02 03 04 
      Crusin”Elm Street 

Manchester, NH 
10:00 – 4:00 pm 

05 06 07 08 09 10 11 
    N.E. Caravan 

Loon Mtn 

 

N.E. Caravan 
Loon Mtn 
 

N.E. Caravan 
Loon Mtn 

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 
    GATE CITY 

CORVETTE CLUB 
MEETING 

  

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 
       

26 27 28 29 30   
 
 

      

 

Weekly Cruise Nights 
Murphy’s Tap 

Room  
Bedford 
Starts June 7th 

  Kimball Farm 
Jaffrey, NH  

The Town 
Cabin-  
Candia   

Target Cruise 
Night 
Nashua 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/834865626527570/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/834865626527570/
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OCT 2021 
 

 
SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT 

     01 02 
      Car Show 

Castle in the 
Clouds 

03 04 05 06 07 08 09 
Castle in the 
Clouds Picnic?? 
(Date may 
change) 
 

    
 

 
 

 

10 11 12 13 14 15 16 
    Gate City 

Club Meeting  

  

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 
       

24 25 26 27 28 29 30 
       

31       
       

 

Weekly Cruise Nights 
Murphy’s Tap 

Room 
Bedford, NH 
Starts June 7th 

  Kimball Farm 

Jaffrey, NH  

The Town 

Cabin  
Candia  

Target Cruise 

Night   
Nashua  

 

https://www.facebook.com/events/192375154574404/
https://www.facebook.com/events/192375154574404/
http://kimballfarm.com/cruise/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/834865626527570/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/834865626527570/
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Photo provided by Jim Ecke 
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PUBLISHING & ADVERTISING 
 

The next article/ad submission date is:  September 20, 2021 
 

Please help by sharing news about trips you’ve taken, shows you’ve attended, and suggestions for club 

activities, as well as technical advice, cleaning tips, or anything else that you feel would be of interest to our 

members.  The club needs your input. 

 

Reports, articles, notices, letters, photos and ads are to be received by the 20
th

 of each month for inclusion in 

the upcoming newsletter.  Thank you for helping to make our newsletter interesting and informative. 

 

Contact: Allie DeCampo 

  Newsletter Editor 

  allie_decampo@comcast.net 

  (603) 494-8047 

 

 

ADVERTISING INFORMATION 
 

Please contact the editor if you are a business or know of a business interested in purchasing advertising 

space in the newsletter.  Yearly rates are available and are as follows: 

 

 

Newsletter Yearly Advertising Rates: 
 

Business Card $50/year 
¼ page  $70/year 
½ page  $100/year 
Full page  $150/year 

 

 

CLUB ELECTED OFFICERS 2021 
 
President .................................... David Osgood  (603) 521-7075  davidalden@aol.com       

Vice President ............................ Norm Wood               (603) 759-2595               woodnorman@comcast.net 

Secretary .................................... Allie DeCampo           (603) 494-8047            allie_decampo@comcast.net        

Treasurer .................................... Dean Gagne  (603) 472-2865              dean_gagne@yahoo.com 

Officer-At-Large ....................... Brent Aucoin  (603) 547-0968  woodboundview1@msn.com               

Membership Director ................ Tom Stewart   (617) 947-9254  thomas_stewart@comcast.net 

 

     

 

 

 

 

SAVE THE WAVE 

Notice: 
“Chevrolet Trademarks used with the 

written permission of General Motors.” 

http://www.savethewave.net/stw/TheWave.asp


 

w w w . G a t e C i t y C o r v e t t e C l u b . c o m  

 

Page 27 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

                                           
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Items Now In Stock ! 

       
 

                     

                        

Norm’s Detailing 
“Authorized Adam’s Premium Car Products Dealer” 

100 George Street- Manchester, N.H.  03102 
603-668-2305 / 603-759-2595 cell 

woodnorman@comcast.net 
**Contact us for prices and to place your order or to set up a Detail Clinic for your club** 
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Thank you MacMulkin Chevrolet! 


